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The Automotive Dealership Industry continues to feel the impact of new regulations and
developments across the U.S. Please join the Auto Dealers Association and Fisher Phillips attorney
Art Lambert for a webinar to discuss important recent changes and developments. Topics include:

® Developments in Workplace Safety in the Time of COVID-19
e EEO and No Harassment Laws
* New Wage and Hour Regulations

e Union Avoidance

This program has been approved for HRCI/SHRM credit.

If you have any questions, please contact Rainatu Conteh.

Fisher Phillips is committed to providing access to all of our events for disabled attendees. Please
contact Rainatu Conteh if you need an accommodation to participate in this event, please give us 72-

hours” advance notice prior to the scheduled event. Thank you.
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